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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 3:45 PM
To: 'dprince4@verizon.net'
Subject: Response
Attachments: Florida Power & Light (FPL) Online Petition - AARP.htm

Good afternoon Ms. Price,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Diana Prince [mailto:dprince4@verizon.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: petition 
 
I veto an fpl rate increase 
  
Diana Prince 
dprince4@verizon.net 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04961-16



7/14/2016 Florida Power & Light (FPL) Online Petition- AARP 

Register Log In 

Search AARP.org _j 

Raise Your Voice Before They Raise Your Rates! 

Florida Power & Light (FPL) is asking the state Public Service Commission for a $1.34 
billion 

increase in electric rates. AARP believes the level of this proposed rate increase isn't 
justified. 

FPL is already earning more than 9 percent returns in a business that is protected from 
competition by state law. Now they want returns of 11.5 percent. 

Meanwhile, many Florida residential rate-payers struggle to earn 2 percent on their 
savings 

and investments. For consumers, the proposed rate increase means an annual increase 
of 

$150 to $240 a year within four years. 

AARP is fighting to save you money on your utility bills so you can keep your hard-earned money in your 
pocket. 

Sign our petition TODAY to tell the Florida Public Service Commission that Florida Power & Light's 
proposed rate increase is not justified. 

YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION 

*Required fields 
*First Name: 

Warren 
*Last Name: 
Prince 

*Your Email: 

dprince4@verizon.net 
Address 1: 
3991 NEMO AVE 

City: 
NORTH PORT 
State I Province: 

'FL ~I 
*ZIP I Postal Code: 

34287-5149 

*1. Jl:~ex~u.C1FI<Jrid<J. F'<Jvver & Light customer? 
Yes ~ 

*2. Florida Power & Light already earns more than 9 percent returns on a business that is protected from competition by state law. 
Now they want returns of 11.5 percent. Do you believe the Florida Public Service Commission should approve this proposed rate 
increase? 
No ~ 

3. Would you attend a Public Service Commission public hearing in your area to make your voice heard? 
No ~ 

4. \J\I<Jlii~)'()U ... be .. IN]IIing to ... ~hare your views with others on whether a rate increase is justified? 
Yes ~ 

If you take action, you will receive periodic updates and communications from AARP Florida. 

PETITION 

No to Rate Increase' 

To [Decision Maker]. 

*Personalize your message 
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7/14/2016 Florida Power & Light (FPL) Online Petition- MRP 

The proposed rate increase is too high and not justified. I 
am asking you to deny the Florida Power & Light rate 
increase request. 

Sincerely, 
Warren Prince 
3991 NEMO AVE 
NORTH PORT, FL 34287-5149 
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